
                                                     MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  March 26, 2014 

 

RE:  1225 South Street (permit #6714) 

 

FROM:  Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager, City of Key West 

 

A request was made by Kenneth King, representative for Phyllis Rose, to reduce the 

replacement requirements of the tree permit issues February 12, 2014.  The permit 

authorized the removal of a Royal Poinciana tree located in the back yard behind the 

pool. 

 

The yard is currently a very vegetated and manicured yard with a mixture of native and 

non native plants.   
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